
04 December, 2005

ADORACION NAMBAYAN-ABAD, MD, FPCP, FPCC

Chairperson

Department of Medicine

Thru:
YSMAEL JAMALI, MD


Chief Resident

Dear Dr. Nambayan-Abad:

It has been about a year since our MHP Service became virtually non-existent on account of the predicaments on admission criteria set by the current Makati Service  Program which do not allow us to admit from the Emergency unit where primarily our admissions came from. With hardly any admissions at all, and nothing to supervise for the training residents, the MHP Section  or the Medical Department Service Program , in my opinion, should be dissolved. 

I may be able to help the department in some other ways, I believe , as you may see fit. In the past, my major tasks (all solved) were more of organizational, or somehow corporate in nature, and which  included addressing financial handling conflict of the department in one of its fund raising program, settling predicaments between quarrelling residents, and spearheading strategic planning for the department, the latter of which was held after that all-time low 11% performance in the PCP diplomate exam few years ago

I am aware that my position as the section head, if we can still call it, shall be co-terminus with it with the dissolution of the MHP section if pursued. I shall wait for your advice at your convenience. 

Good-Day!

NAZARIO “JUN” MACALINTAL JR.,MD, FPCP, FPCCP

cc.: Dr Jun Mac’s Files\hospitals\makati medical center\mhp head end.doc

 12/4/05 11:38 PM
NAZARIO A. MACALINTAL JR., MD, FPCP, FPCCP


Room 227, Makati Medical Center, #2 Amorsolo Street, Legaspi Village, Makati City 1200 Philippines  


Tel.: +63-2-893-4358 	Mobile: 0917-894-5979

















